Email to TC sent June 14, 2022:

Honorable Members of the Town Council,

At our meeting on June 13, the Conservation Commission voted unanimously to recommend to the Council that you pursue creation of a Consolidated Energy Aggregation program for the Town of Bristol. We took this vote after hearing a presentation on the concepts of such a program, and reviewing additional sources of information.

We believe such a program has the potential to enable Bristol to address climate change and do our part to contribute to the state's goals by increasing our collective renewable energy consumption, while taking advantage of market competition to get the best available energy rates for our residents.

As always, if you have any questions on our thinking, or the vote, please reach out and I'll do my best to answer your questions.

Respectfully,

Tony Morettini Bristol Conservation Commission Chair

401-487-3353

